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For this week’s homework, please complete the maths task set on the website. It is on the attached document and completed in the homework book.  The sheet can be downloaded and printed off, or the children can simply draw the answers into their homework book. Please use writing pencil.  We would like the children to find different ways to make the number 38, e.g. 22 + 16.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday.  Please also ensure books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books. 
For this week, most children will learn the same spelling words.  They will be available on the Year 2 page of our website under spellings, Miss Cook.  Some children have been given different spellings and these will be in the children’s homework books this week.
There will be no English task for this week.
Please ensure homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week.
Thank you for your support.
Miss Cook, Mrs Davies and Miss Smith.

